
May 20, 2020 Virtual Job Fair
 
The Urban League of Central Carolinas (ULCC) is committed to connecting job seekers to
essential-industry jobs during the COVID-19 pandemic and beyond. On Wednesday, May
20, 2020 from 10 am – 12 pm, ULCC will offer its second monthly virtual job fair as part of
a series to match job seekers with employers in a variety of industries, including retail,
healthcare, HVAC and mail services.  Anyone with an internet connection can participate.
Click the link below to register by May 15th. Space is limited! 

ULCC Fights For You - COVID-19
 

The Urban League of Central Carolinas (ULCC) has adopted a campaign entitled "The
Urban League Fights For You" to Inform, Educate, and Influence our partners, and the
communities we serve, to protect themselves and take action in the COVID-19 recovery
efforts.

"Although ULCC's physical doors are closed, our virtual doors are open."
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ULCC's Response to COVID-19
Urban League of Central Carolinas [ulcc@urbanleaguecc.org]

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 9:56 AM

To: Steve Johnston

Register Here for the Virtual Job Fair
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ULCC Produces & Assembles Personal Protective Equipment
(PPE) for the Community

ULCC has opened its doors for staff and volunteers to produce and assemble face shields
for local healthcare professionals, frontline workers and community organizations. To date,
over 2,600 face shields have been distributed to Atrium Health, Novant Health, C.W.
Williams Community Health Center, Mecklenburg EMS and the Steve Smith Family
Foundation in partnership with Lowe's, She Built This City and AvidXchange.
#WeAreInThisTogether

More on How the Urban League is Fighting for You
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2020 Census Update - Make Black Count

As of May 9, 2020, 57.8% of households in Mecklenburg County have self-responded to
the 2020 Census. This is below the 2010 self-response rate of 67.3%. Mecklenburg
County is currently ranked 20 out of 100 counties in NC for Census response rates.

Local communities depend on millions of dollars to fund programs that promote the well-
being of families and children as well as equal employment opportunities for you and your
neighbors based on Census data. Shape your future by completing the 2020 Census
today! It only takes 10 minutes to complete the questionnaire.
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Complete the 2020 Census Here
Visit ULCC's Website

Connected to Microsoft Exchange

ULCC's Response to COVID-19 - Outlook Web Access Light https://ex.myhosting.com/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAA...

3 of 3 5/18/20, 8:05 PM


